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Dedham-Westwood Water District to Rescind Water Restrictions on Wednesday, October 19 

Dedham, MA – Effective Wednesday, October 19, the Dedham-Westwood Water District will rescind all 

water restrictions, including the current restriction level, Stage II-A.  

 

“Our customers have diligently complied with mandatory water restrictions since the beginning of the 

summer,” said Executive Director Blake Lukis. “We appreciate and thank you for your unwavering 

cooperation throughout this particularly dry year.” 

 

Customers are encouraged to practice voluntary water conservation efforts year-round inside and 

outside their homes. Learn helpful tips to conserve water on our website.  
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